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Allegations against NAAJA board members not substantiated: NT Police

Friday, 22nd of September 2023

NAAJA has been advised by NT Police that investigations into allegations made by the

former CEO, Ms Priscilla Atkins against Chairperson, Mrs Colleen Rosas, and Board members

have not been substantiated. NT Police have cleared the Chairperson and Board members

of any criminal conduct.

Investigators are still assessing the allegations made against the Chief Financial Officer

Madhur Evans but have not found any evidence of criminal conduct at this stage of the

investigation.

NT Police are yet to finalise their investigation into other allegations raised by NAAJA as a

result of the audit by BDO Australia.

NAAJA again calls on NT Police and the AFP to take immediate steps to conclude their
respective investigations as a matter of urgency.

Ends.
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